
 
 

 
 

2408 W. McDonough Street – Joliet, IL  60436 

110 Dolphin Road – Bristol, CT  06010 

 
 
July 31, 2024 
 
RE:  Radioactive Material Statement 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Amstek Metal LLC does not procure stainless steel from any firm identified to 
have radioactive material.  We purchase stainless steel strip and wire products 
from both domestic and foreign integrated mills, many of which have 
implemented gate mounted detection systems to test for radioactivity on 
incoming scrap and raw materials.  They also check for radioactivity on all semi-
finished and finished products by suitable detection methods and approved 
devices. 
 
If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Sherrie DeLong 
Quality 


